Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: RO355 PHONE_LOG 2012-07-18
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 7/18/2012 5:29 PM

End: Wed 7/18/2012 5:29 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Roger Levin of Valero and Ken Mateik and Gary Barker of Horizon Environmental. They have been
unable to find a location for a permanent treatment compound. The site is too small and there is no adjacent areas
beyond the buildings. They tried to get a space for a treatment compound on the site to the south but the landowner
indicates there may be a development planned and would not agree to construction of a treatment compound.
Therefore, they will move ahead with mobile batch extractions as the remedial alternative in a SCM/CAP. They would
like to do the first event in the fall. | indicated that there would need to be a public notification done for the site. The
SCM/CAP will be submitted in early August; they will send me an email requesting an extension.

Jerry Wickham



